
 
 

Hackathon 1.O
 

 

Heartiest Congratulations! 
 
I offer my heartfelt apologies for this belated congratulatory note.  Amidst my busy 

schedule, I missed sending this note. 
 

I congratulate the entire staff of BBPS, Noida on the phenomenal success of Bal Bharati 

Hackathon 1.0, hosted by the school. This extraordinary event set a benchmark for 

innovation, collaboration, and excellence, reflecting the remarkable efforts put forth by 

each one of you. 
 

The Hackathon journey—from the unveiling of challenging problem statements to the 

triumphant closing ceremony—was a resounding success because of the collaborative 

spirit and expertise. The guidance and support extended by the IT Dept to our young 

innovators truly exemplifies the spirit of Bal Bharati Public School, Noida. 
 

The relentless dedication, creative inputs, and seamless coordination not only made this 

event a grand success but also brought laurels to our school. The recognition of four of 

our teams as winners and the prestigious "Best Use of Technology" award was a 

testament to the unwavering commitment of the IT Dept. to nurture talent and foster 

innovation among our students. 
 

I extend my heartfelt gratitude and appreciation to the IT Department for their 

technological brilliance, the Visual and Performing Arts Department for their creativity 

and aesthetic contributions, and all other staff members who played a pivotal role in 

ensuring the success of this landmark event.  
 

Together, you have set an inspiring precedent for future endeavors. 
 

Congratulations once again for your stellar efforts and achievements. I would also like to 

applaud the leadership team (VPL & HMs) who continue to strive for excellence and 

innovation, keeping the spirit of Bal Bharati shining bright. 
 

           Best regards, 

 
 

Date : 17 Dec, 2024         Asha Prabhakar    

            (Principal)  
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